
 
 
 
 

CONCORD CEMETERY ASSOCIATION 
 

Members, Family, and Friends: 
 

It’s time to mark your calendar for our annual homecoming at 
12:00 noon on Sunday, June 5

th
 at the Concord Baptist 

Church, next to the cemetery, on CR 3198E (old 84).  After a 
potluck dinner on the grounds, we will conduct a business 
meeting and bring you up to date on the current financial 
status of the association and other matters.  We’ll also share 
memories of our loved ones and our community. 
 
Please share this information with your family and friends. 
 
If you are unable to attend, but would like to send a 
contribution for cemetery upkeep, please mail it to: 
 
Concord Cemetery Association 
P O Box 343 
Mt Enterprise, TX 75681 
 
Thanks and HOPE TO SEE YOU JUNE 5th! 
 
Camille Threadgill Schwausch, President, Trustee 
903-822-3272 
concordcemetery@eastex.net 
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